BOZEMAN FRIENDS OF MUSIC

Recommendation for Music Scholarship
TO BE COMPLETED BY A MUSIC TEACHER

Dear Music Teacher,


The student named below is applying for a music scholarship from the Bozeman Friends of Music.  Your help in selecting the most deserving students for these awards is greatly appreciated.  Please fill out this recommendation form and email it separately from the student’s application to:

BFOM Scholarship Committee
scholarships@bfom.org
Please submit your recommendation as an attachment to your email.  If you are doing recommendations for multiple students, please have a separate attachment for each person.  

If emailing proves difficult, please contact Suzy Rea at 818-388-4655 for a physical mailing address.  Please note that all recommendations need to be in by 11:59pm on April 1 or the student will be disqualified. 

Thank you for your time and thoughtful comments.
_____________________________________________________________________________________

STUDENT NAME_________________________________________________________

To be completed by the music teacher:
Please respond on this form to the items below. Written comments help us determine recipients.
What word comes to mind when you think of this student?_____________________________
How strongly do you feel that this student is deserving of this scholarship?  Please circle one.


1

2

3

4

5

    slightly


          somewhat



very
Comments:

SIGNATURE ________________________________________ DATE__________
Please contact SUZY REA AT 818-388-4655 OR scholarships@bfom.org with questions or comments. If you feel this recommendation may be late, please call me.
